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Question: 

a) When will DHS put a new enterprise bargaining offer to DHS staff? 

b) What productivity offsets are now being considered? 

c) Will the new offer match the productivity offsets? 

d) Please provide details on how DHS is measuring productivity. 

 

Answer: 

a) The Department put a proposal to bargaining representatives on 20 November 2015. 

b) Productivity improvements will be achieved by ensuring that the new Enterprise 

Agreement does not contain clauses that restrict the Department’s ability to operate 

efficiently and effectively.  

c) The Department is satisfied that there are sufficient productivity improvements to offset 

the proposed remuneration increases. 

d) Productivity was measured in accordance with the Workplace Bargaining Policy 2015, by 

ensuring that the Enterprise Agreement does not include clauses that restrict the 

Department’s ability to operate efficiently and effectively.  

 

 

 

 


